
 

 

Offering – 24th August          
Cartridges                                      £714.00 

Monthly Standing Orders (August) £3,515.00           

Collections                                     £129.60              

Thank you for supporting the Lord’s work in this way. 

 
Harvest 2014 
Your Harvest Festival Altar Service envelope, together with a letter from 

the Corps Officer, is now available for you in the foyer. Harvest Sunday 

is on the 21st September. If you are a recent attender at the Corps, or 

your name does not appear, please use one of the spare envelopes 

provided. Thank you. 

 

Dates for your Diary: 
6th – 20th September - The Big Collection 

Saturdays 6th & 13th September – Standing Days 

Sunday 14th September – 3pm Messy Church 

Sat/Sun 20th/21st September – Harvest Weekend   

Prayer Walk on Sunday at 4pm (see below) 

Sat/Sun 27th/28th September – 20th Anniversary of the South London 

Fellowship Band with Major George Whittingham 

 

Prayer Walk 
In support of the Corps' Mission Strategy, a prayer walk will take place 

on Sunday September 21st at 4.00pm – with the theme ‘We declare that 

the Kingdom of God IS come. 
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Facebook: www.facebook.com/BromleyTemple  

     

             31st August 2014
                            
Welcome to The Salvation Army, Bromley Temple. If this is your first 

visit please make yourself known to the Welcome Team. 
 

As the summer holidays draw to a close for most people in the corps, 

we are today thinking about going back to school and going back to 

work.  As the seasons change, so we need to face up to the different 

challenges that are presented to us and seek God's blessing upon all 

that is encompassed in our daily living.  General Frederick Coutts, in one 

of his sermons, once pointed to a stained glass window in Southwark 

Cathedral that has images of people at work and study, highlighting the 

fact that God wishes to accompany us in all that we do.  Let's pray 

especially for our youngsters and teachers today as they prepare 

themselves for a new school year. 

 

There is no planned Youth Fellowship this evening. The prepared rota 

recommences next week. 

 

 

Please note: 

The Quarters has a new phone number  

 

 

 

 

Please email all information for this 

newsletter to 

Major Gill Johnson 

by 11am on Thursday 

 

Our Mission is 

TO KNOW JESUS AND TO MAKE HIM KNOWN 

by  Evangelism, Ministry, Discipleship, Worship and Fellowship 

 

Monthly Prayer Slot 

“Every morning lean thine arm awhile 
Upon the window sill of Heaven 
And gaze upon thy God; 
Then with the vision in thy heart 
Turn strong to meet the day” 
                                      Anonymous 

 

 

Is life just a gamble? 

Please find enclosed leaflet about a 

weekend being arranged by 

Bromley United Churches and 

Sublime at the Churchill Theatre on 

Saturday 4th/Sunday 5th October. 

There will be no evening meeting at 

the Hall on that Sunday, so please 

pass the leaflet on to a friend and 

use this opportunity to encourage 

them to attend an evangelical  

event with you! 

 

http://www.bromleytemple.org/
http://www.facebook.com/BromleyTemple


 

 

 

 

 

 

During this Week: 

Monday The Light open 10am – 2pm 

   

Tuesday The Light open 10am – 2pm 

   No Parent and Toddler Group (restarts 9th September)   

1:30pm Home League – Lt. Colonel Kirsten Owen   

   

Wednesday The Light open 10am – 2pm 

           No Parent and Toddler Group (restarts 10th September) 

10:30am        Bible Study – Major Harold Stone 

7:30pm         Bromley Bookworms will meet at 3 Oakbrook,  

                   8 Court Downs Road, Beckenham. 

7:30pm Installation of our new Divisional Leaders,  

  Lt. Colonels Ray & Angela Irving, at Maidstone 

 

Thursday   The Light open 10am – 2pm 

1:30pm 50+ Fellowship ‘Just a little bit of Heaven!’  

                                                               Major Iona Rainer  

Friday        6:30pm Kid’s Alive! 

 

Saturday      Standing Day & Market Stall in aid of The Big Collection 

 

Next Sunday: 

Worship at 9:55am & 6pm led by Lt. Colonels Graham & Kirsten Owen. 

8:00pm – Swongsters at the Hall  

   

Flowers                                                                 

  We say thank you to Paul & Maureen Gettens  

 for the flowers on the Altar Table  today. 

 Refreshments 

    Our host today is Mike Reid  

 Next week’s host is Alison Fullarton 

 Technical Support 

This Week – am TBC pm Freda Larsson 

Next week – am Brent Forrest pm David Lanceley 

A Personal Invitation to visit The Light 6th September 

In addition to the Market Stall which will be set up in Bromley High 

Street, we are opening The Light Café on Saturday 6th September from  

10am-4pm, in support of the ‘Big Collection Appeal’.   

Please accept the enclosed invitation leaflet to share with family and 

friends. A further supply of invitations is available in the foyer for your 

use. Your valuable support in this way is appreciated. 

 

Selling on EBay for ‘The Big Collection’ 

We want to encourage an additional opportunity towards raising funds 

for The Big Collection through sales on EBay. Initially the idea is to do 

this for the month of September. For information and more importantly 

offers of help, contact Mark Norwood or Mary Elvin. 

 

The Big Collection Standing Days Saturday 6th &  13th Sept.  
As a part of our Annual Corps BIG Collection we are holding flag days in 

the town centre on the above dates. The Band will be out to help us 

between 10:30am and 12 noon. I am looking for collectors for both 

weeks from 9am till 3pm.  Please let me know if you can support in any 

way i.e. counting money, refreshments, standing to collect etc. See me 

on Sunday or email ian.payne@bexleyheathbid.co.uk 

Remember 'More hands make lighter work' - Value your support - Ian  

 

Help required!  
If you are able to help with door to door collecting in the West Wickham 

area next week, please contact Jackie Durman. 

 

Commissioner John Ord 
We are sorry to inform you that Commissioner John Ord was Promoted 

to Glory from his home on Thursday 21st August. The funeral will take 

place tomorrow, Monday 1st September, at Croydon Crematorium, East 

Chapel at 3:45pm followed by refreshments at Croydon Citadel from 

5pm onwards. The thanksgiving service will be at 7pm in the Citadel. 

 

Corps Family 
Please remember Win Turner, Major Audrey Cocks & Raymond 

Harrison. They are in the Princess Royal Hospital at the moment and 

would value your prayers. 

Tonight! Maidstone Corps at 6pm - Candidates Farewell 

Lucy Neeve (Canterbury) & Tim Cook (Strood) 

Sections include: Canterbury Band, Lauren Elliott (soloist) 

& Divisional Youth Worship Band 

 

 

 

 

The next Prayer 

Fellowship at the 

home of Chris 

Webb will be at 

8pm on 

 Monday 8th 

September 

 

mailto:ian.payne@bexleyheathbid.co.uk

